SOLICITATION FOR BIDS

The Village of Goreville is accepting bids through July 27 at 12:00 PM for
the following project:

Reseal all asphalt surfaces at the Village Park, including the walking track,
basketball court and skatepark. Include any warranty information.

Questions can be directed to Matt Russell at 618-969-1069 between the
hours of 8:00 AM and 3:30 PM, Monday through Friday.

Sealed bids should be addressed to the Village Clerk, Agnes Paul and
marked “asphalt repair”. They can be hand delivered to the Village Hall
Monday through Friday, 8:00 AM through 4:00 PM or mailed to Village of
Goreville, ATTN: Village Clerk Agnes Paul, P.O. Box 16, Goreville, IL
62939.

The bids will be opened at the Village Hall on July 27, 2022 at 12:00 P.M.
The Village reserved the right to reject any or all bids.

Agnes Paul
Village Clerk





